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Drink Water Campaign took place in our school on Thursday 

the third of November. Erasmus+ students encouraged their 

peers as well as their teachers to drink tap water. Not only 

did they talk about the necessity of drinking water and the 

quality of tap water in Gdańsk, but also they served tap water 

to students and teachers in a school hall. The water was 

delicious with a slice of lemon or orange, with a leaf of mint. 

Many of us drank the water and was truly surprised how 

good it tastes.  

The campaign was conducted in cooperation with SAUR 

NEPTUN GDAŃSK , which supplies water to citizens and 

enterprises in Gdańsk. The company also supervises 

monitoring of water quality in Gdańsk District.  

The campaign is integral part of Erasmus+ project 

"Poszukiwanie skarbu -Treasure Hunt", which stresses the 

importance of water in our lives. 
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